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November 2017 Judging

Thank you all who participated in our Ribbon Judging Program. When you bring in your beautiful blooming orchids for the rest of us to see and admire, it encourages our newer members to try and grow their orchids to the same quality. It also shows seasoned members what orchids do well in South Florida, so they may try their hand at cultivating a new specimen they would like to have.

This last month of judging went out with a whimper and we had slim pickings for any quantity of orchids. The effects of hurricane Irma must still be lingering.

We will start the new year of judging at our next regular meeting, in January. Meanwhile, keep your orchids warm and protect from the dry, cold, north winds. Put them in a sunny location and water and fertilizer when needed. If the weather cooperates, we hope to see your beautiful orchids at next year’s January Judging Session.

November Judging Results
Vandaceous Group:	3 entries

1st	Vanda Golden Doubloon	Tere Camacho

1st	Vascostylis Pearl Cooper	Chris Houk

1st	Ascocenda Udomchai	Chris Houk


Cattleya Group:	2 entries

1st	Brassavola Nodosa	Yadel Guia

2nd	Pvc Golden Peacock	Buck & Karon


Oncidium Group:	1 entry

2nd	Onc. Midas	Don Bourgain
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	Other Species Group:
	2 entires
	

	1st	Enc. cochleata
	
	Chris Hook

	2nd	Bulb. putidum
	
	David Schaffter




East Everglades Orchid Society thanks Erna Maxwell, Gilda Nolasco, David Schaffter, and our guest judge from The Netherlands, Anneke Koch, for judging our orchids. Photo credits- Cherri Price
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